
Mary Born
Brunswick
LD 698
I am writing to urge you to support LD698.  Emergency Homeless Shelters are greatly
needed in Maine.  As the cost of rent and other essentials like food and fuel keep 
climbing, more people will lose their homes.  I live in Brunswick, which opened a 
Warming Center for overnight homeless people.  It is literally saving lives   
But more Shelters for homeless people would fill an already great need, which may 
well get much worse. Homeless people deserve and need our support as they struggle 
to get back on their feet.


